
From: Victoria <  
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 5:33 PM 
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Ron Thrower < >; Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: S. Lakeline C14-2021-0003 - PP request 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 
Sherri –  
 
We are requesting a PP to August 16, 2022 for this case. We remain working with neighborhood and will 
also being conversations with City of Cedar Park and City of Austin for coordinated efforts in planning.  
Please confirm receipt of this email.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Victoria Haase 
 

 
 
www.throwerdesign.com 
 
512-998-5900 Cell 
512-476-4456 Office 
 
Mail: P.O. Box 41957 
Austin, Texas 78745 
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